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NCEES Foundation now accepting donations
The NCEES Foundation is pleased to announce it is now accepting individual donations to support programs that 
further the NCEES mission to advance licensure. These donations allow individuals and other organizations to 
have a direct impact on protecting the health, safety, and welfare of future generations by ensuring a sustainable 
workforce of licensed engineers and surveyors. 

NCEES Foundation Board Chair Dale Jans, P.E., stated, “Individual donations to the NCEES Foundation are a great 
way for individuals to support their passion for licensure and to have a lasting impact on the professions. Many 
organizations accept donations and do meaningful work to support STEM activities and initiatives. However, those 
who choose to give to the Foundation will specifically be supporting engineering and surveying initiatives with a 
direct impact on advancing licensure.”

Donors can choose from four annual giving levels and will be recognized in NCEES publications and at its annual 
meeting.

  Bronze	 up to $250
  Silver	 $251–$500
  Gold	 $501–$1,000
  Platinum	 over $1,000

Visit ncees.org/foundation for more information, and make your donation today.

ABOUT THE NCEES FOUNDATION
The NCEES Foundation is the philanthropic arm of the National Council of Examiners for Engineering and Surveying. It is committed to 
supporting programs that further the NCEES mission to advance licensure for engineers and surveyors in order to safeguard the health, 
safety, and welfare of the public. For more information, visit ncees.org/foundation. 
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